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Tenth Executive Board Meeting 2018

                                                             October 1st, 2018 at 9pm via Zoom

Attendance: Sara, Jen, Gail, Lynn, Yvette, Miranda, Stacey
Secretary Report: emailed
Treasurer Report: Checking= 21437.82 Savings=5561.26
Committee Reports:

Scholarship: Jen has plaque for Allison and will be bringing it to the conference this weekend.
PR/NVTW: Stress balls have been ordered and are in.  Instead of placing 5 to a bag we will be putting 1 to a bag and if attendees want more they can come to the registration table and pick up more.
Newsletter: Still nothing from Tonah.  Committee agreed to letting Stacey just start over from scratch and she will get one out by November 15th or at least before Thanksgiving.
Website: Job postings have been updated on who is hiring.  Have had many members request access to members only section, also have had to email a few to have them fill out member apps and send in their fees to gain access to the members section of the website.  Jen has put in about 30 hours since April working on the website.  Committee spoke about re-compensation for Jen on the website.  Stacey Suggested a couple hundred dollars.  Miranda mentioned the amount her clinic is paying for an IT specialist to keep their website going at her clinic.  Yvette motioned to give Jen $500 a year, Stacey Seconded.  Sara motioned all in favor of $500 a year.  Passed unanimously. 
CE: Elanco will be donating $1000 toward sponsoring Rebecca Rose to speak.  Rebecca Rose had emailed out a survey for the board to forward to all CE attendees, which was sent out last week.  She has only had 47 out of 80 attendees respond or fill out the survey.  Thank yous have been designed by Jen and ready to print for all places and individuals that have donated to the Silent Auction, sponsors and speakers.  We will have a signup sheet in the registration area for anyone who may want to volunteer for a committee for this next year. 
Contacting Wells Fargo about a second stamper for all checks sent in the mail for either past president to have for CE checks received or treasurer for membership fee checks received.  We have had 5 people sign up for the wet lab Saturday with Lisa Trader.  There will be a breakfast and also a lunch, which will be pizza.  16 people are signed up for the Thursday night social with Gallery on the go which will start at 6pm.  There will be some trays of food available that the was purchased from the hotel.  Vendors will be Stephanie Willits who will be giving hair care tips and selling hair products. Also Gallery on the go, Hills will have a rep present, Idexx will have a booth as well as MWI.  Mary Berg will be speaking during lunch on the nurse initiative.  39 t-shirts have been sold so far.  Yvette will bring a few extra in case someone wants a t-shirt that hasn’t ordered one as of yet.  Board members voted to give a certificate to all vet tech of the year nominees that did not win, because they deserve some recognition also!  Nominees will also be placed in the newsletter and on the website.

.

Old Business:  Embosser has been ordered and is here, Lynn has picked it up and Stacey will be getting from Lynn to bring to conference.
New business: need to price new places to have plaques made, owner of Wayne’s trophies has passed away and family isn’t sure if they will keep the business going or sell it.  So need to have a place to take tech of the year plaque and traveling plaque after meeting this weekend.  Jen will look into a few places in Fargo and in Bismarck.
Next meeting will be held during conference in Bismarck on October 5th, 2018.
See you all in Bismarck!

